
 

 

20th December 2024 
RE: Year 13 Mock Exams 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. 
  
Your child is now in their final year of Sixth Form at Stepney Green and they are well on their way to 
completing their courses. The next few months are of upmost importance for students to achieve 
the highest possible outcomes in their A level and BTEC courses. 
   
We would like to share with you some important information regarding upcoming exams. Year 13 
Mock Exams are taking place from 6th January to the 17th January 2025. The timetable and revision 
notes are available on the Student Hub on Microsoft Team for student to access at any time.  
  
It is imperative that students are preparing effectively in order to identify areas of strengths and 

weaknesses that can be focused on in preparation for their final external examination. The outcome 

of these internal mock exams will shape the support and interventions students will receive from 

their teachers to ensure that your child continues to make progress. 

We expect all students to use this holiday in an organised and productive manner, so there will be 

no anxiety the night before an exam leading to students not prioritising their sleep and rest. 

In addition, as well as the independent study students complete in school, it is recommended that 

sixth form students complete a minimum of 3 hours’ study at home each evening. We ask that you 

encourage your child to study at home and improve their grades before the next assessment point. 

Students are encouraged to stay in school until 6pm to use our independent study spaces for 

revision. Students of A level Economics, Maths, Chemistry, Physics, Psychology and Biology also have 

access to UpLearn which they are advised to use regularly in addition to work set by teachers. 

Finally, I would like to clarify that during the mock exam time period we expect students to attend 

sixth form every day, so their teachers are able to continuously support them. 

Kind regards, 

Ms R. Gill 

Yead of Year 13 


